











Dear Parents/ Carers.

September 2025

## Re: Library Visits

We are writing to you to let you know that all classes will be visiting Winsford Library over the Autumn Term. This will include a tour of the library, a talk led by the librarians, a short story time and a chance to browse and borrow books (if you have joined in advance).

To ensure that children get the most out of the visit, we ask that you join the library beforehand. Please click on this link to join: <u>Cheshire Libraries Catalogue (kohaptfs.co.uk)</u>

If your child has recently joined and does not yet have their card, please let your child's class teacher know and they will be able to collect their new membership card during the visit.

This visit is free of charge however, please give consent for your child to attend via Arbor no later than Wednesday  $10^{th}$  September.

Class	Date
Nursery	Librarian to come to school
Year 6	Wednesday 17th September
Year 5/6	Friday 19th September
Year 5	Wednesday 24th September
Year 4	Friday 26th September
Year 3/4	Wednesday 1st October
Year 3	Friday 3rd October
Year 2	Wednesday 15th October
Year 1/2	Friday 17th October
Year 1	Wednesday 22nd October
Reception	Wednesday 5th November

Yours sincerely, Miss L Bennett



















